
 

 

 

 

 

Supporting your child Starting Secondary 
school course 

 
FREE two-week ONLINE courses. 

 
 

Wednesday 28th June- Wednesday 5th July 7-9pm OR 
 

Thursday 29th June- Wednesday 6th July 9.30-11.30am 

 
 
 

To book your place, please click on 
the chosen date from the red links 
above, or phone the Enrolment 
Team on 01296 383582. 

For more information, text Lou on 
07814 305345, with your name and 
the course date. 

 

Do you want help your child 

build their confidence, become 

more independent and help 

make the move to secondary 

school a positive one? 

Is your child feeling worried 

or anxious about the 

changes that happen at the 

end of the school year? 
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